
Please Join Us to Welcome Rabbi Joshua Gruenberg 
Candidate for Senior Rabbi 

February 2 – 4 
 

Har Zion is thrilled to welcome Rabbi Joshua Gruenberg, his wife Elissa along with children 
Samuel and Kayla for the weekend of February 2 - 4.  Please join us for any of the following 
events so that you can be a part of this important process. 
 

Friday, February 2 
5:30 - 7 PM     Superbowl Shabbat 
For families with kids of all ages!  Wear your jeans and jerseys and join Debbie, Rabbi Shawn and Norman 
for a fun-filled, silly and spirited Superbowl Shabbat Service followed by a free catered tailgate dinner 
(RSVP required).  Come out to say ‘Shabbat Shalom’ to Rabbi Gruenberg, his wife Elissa, son Samuel and 
daughter Kayla. 
 
6 PM   Kabbalat Shabbat Services followed by a Congregational Oneg Shabbat 
Rabbi Gruenberg will give the D’var Torah at Services and shmooze during the Oneg. 
 

Saturday, February 3 
9:30 AM - 12 PM  Kol Tefilah – Shabbat Morning Services 
Rabbi Gruenberg will deliver a sermon in the Main Sanctuary and join the community for Kiddush following 
Services. Babysitting will be available. 
 
1 - 2 PM  Milton Pomerantz Interactive Torah Study 
Rabbi Gruenberg will lead an interactive Torah Study session in the Dogole Chapel 
 
5 - 6 PM   Minha/Ma’ariv/Havdalah 
Join Rabbi Gruenberg and Cantor Vogel as they lead services…nosh and shmooze on topics of Jewish 
interest.   
 

Sunday, February 4 
9 - 11 AM  Morning Minyan followed by a Congregational Breakfast – sponsored by the Sisterhood  
Rabbi Gruenberg will join our community for breakfast and offer a brief teaching followed by a Q & A.  
All are welcome. 

______________ 
 

After the visit, we want to hear from you. You will be sent an email and asked to share your impressions 
in an on-line survey. Everyone is encouraged to participate!  

The Search Committee is excited to present our first candidate to the Har Zion Temple community. 
 

_______________________________ 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Join us for Sisterhood Shabbat, February 23 and 24,  

and welcome Senior Rabbi Candidate  
Rabbi Seth Haaz who is visiting February 22 – 25 


